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UNITED CHAMBERS OF COMMERCE HOSTED THE  

DISTRICT ATTORNEY CANDIDATE FORUM LAST NIGHT 

The United Chambers of Commerce is pleased to share the success of its District Attorney 
Candidate Forum. With the aim of fostering informed civic engagement and empowering voters, 
this event offered a unique opportunity for the community to hear directly from candidates vying 
for the crucial position of District Attorney. 

The District Attorney plays a pivotal role in shaping policies and administering justice within our 
communities. As such, it is imperative for residents to be well-informed about the vision, 
priorities, and qualifications of those seeking this vital office. 

Scheduled for February 13th, the forum provided a platform for candidates to articulate their 
plans, address pressing issues, and engage in constructive dialogue with constituents. Attendees 
listed to discussions on a wide array of topics, including criminal justice reform, public safety 
initiatives, community relations, and the equitable administration of law. 

The event featured a moderated panel discussion, allowing candidates to present their platforms 
and respond to questions from both the moderator and the audience. Through this interactive 
format, voters gained valuable insights into each candidate's stance on critical issues affecting 
our neighborhoods. 

"We were excited to host this important forum, which underscores our commitment to 
facilitating meaningful civic discourse," said Annie Nepomuceno, Chair of the United Chambers 
of Commerce. "By bringing together candidates and community members, we aim to foster a 
deeper understanding of the challenges and opportunities facing our criminal justice system." 

The United Chambers of Commerce invited residents, business owners, community leaders, and 
stakeholders from across the San Fernando Valley to participate in this significant event. Your 
engagement is essential in shaping the future of our region and ensuring that our District 
Attorney represents the values and interests of our diverse communities. 

Join us as we come together to explore the visions and strategies of those seeking to serve as our 
next District Attorney, and let your voice be heard in shaping the future of justice in the San 
Fernando Valley. 

 


